[bookmark: _GoBack]Anyone wishing to donate homemade cookies may drop them off on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10th anytime during the day.  Drop-offs area will be in our meeting room in the FRONT of the building on the EAST side.  (Follow the signs).

ANY QUESTIONS please contact Peg at (610) 380-2247.  Leave a message and a return call will be made as soon as possible.

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE WAGONTOWN FIRE COMPANY.
